

[bookmark: _GoBack]The number of sexual assault has significantly decreased throughout my unit. As an active duty service member I would expect behavior to be appropriate and in line with the Army’s mission to eradicate sexual assault. The Army has implemented a great deal of training to include the SHARP and I AM STRONG programs. These programs help implement and change the cultural aspect of sexual assault and harassment within the ranks. My unit has taken appropriate action by implementing training quarterly and including the reality of sexual assault at every close out formation. Some may not change their opinions or actions however for the majority the message has been clearly understood. By making soldiers aware of the implications of sexual assault they have no room for excuses. Soldiers in my unit know that even if they weren’t directly involved in sexual misconduct standing by and witnessing actions as such will not be tolerated.  
